
Community Input Needed
Please join us for a town hall on September 12 
to learn about threats to the Jetty Creek drinking 
water source area and to provide input on the 
development of the City of Rockaway Beach’s 
Sourcewater Protection Plan. Community 
feedback is essential in developing the Plan.

CITY OF ROCKAWAY BEACH 

SOURCEWATER PROTECTION 
PLAN TOWN HALL

TOWN HALL  
WILL INCLUDE:

•	Introduction to 
the Sourcewater 
Protection Plan

•	Overview of 
potential risks to 
the City’s primary 
drinking water 
source, the Jetty 
Creek Watershed 

•	Time for public 
comments and 
questions.

For information, please contact: 
Suzanne de Szoeke at sdeszoeke@gsiws.com or 541-257-9006 

https://corb.us/advisory-committees/

Date and Time: 
Thursday, September 12 | 5:30 - 7 PM

Location:  
City Hall (276 US-101 – Civic Facility,  
Rockaway Beach, OR) and Zoom

To Attend on Zoom: 
Visit the City’s Sourcewater Protection 
Plan Development Advisory Committee 
(SPPDAC) webpage.


